CORRESPONDENCE

5/5/2022

DOCUMENT NO. 02798-2022
Lisa Smith

From: Lisa Smith

Sent: Thursday, May 5, 2022 9:19 AM
To: Lee Smith

Cc: Hong Wang

Subject: RE: Docket 20210183

Good Morning,
Per request Brimmer Law Firm has now been changed to Brimmer, Burek & Keelan, LLP to Docket 20210183-GU.

Sincerely,
Lisa Swith

Commission Deputy Clerk |

Office of the Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
850-413-6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your email
message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Lee Smith <Ismith@psc.state.fl.us>
Sent: Thursday, May 5, 2022 8:29 AM

To: Lisa Smith <lismith@psc.state.fl.us>

Cc: Hong Wang <HWang@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: RE: Docket 20210183

Hi Lisa. Below is what | was sent from Cong Nguyen. | think he lays it out clearly. Let me knowif you need anything else
from me. Thanks.

Clerk’s website and it noted that my firm is “Brimmer Law Firm” which we are not, we are a CPA firm and our office
name is Brimmer, Burek & Keelan, LLP.

Lee Smith

Public Utility Analyst

Florida Public Service Commission
Division of Economics

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
850-413-7003
Ismith@psc.state fl.us




From: Lee Smith <Ismith@psc.state.fl.us>

Sent: Thursday, May 5, 2022 8:19 AM

To: CLK - Office of Commission Clerk <CLK-OfficeofCommissionClerk@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: Docket 20210183

Good morning. | was just notified that one of the “Parties of Record” in the above-referenced docket is incorrect. Can
someone tell me how to go about updating that information? Thanks.

Lee Smith

Public Utility Analyst

Florida Public Service Commission
Division of Economics

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
850-413-7003
Ismith@psc.state.fl.us






